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MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: April 10, 2025 

To: Offerors - Solicitation #2025-0417R 

From: Elsa Rodriguez, Contracts Manager 

Subject: Response to questions 
 

 
1. If construction is planned for 2030 why are you requesting for design services 

now?  

 

The Airport is proceeding with design now in order to have the project shovel ready 

for future FAA grant opportunities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


